
The M  Paper  
Written by the pupils and staff at Michaelchurch Escley Primary School Wednesday 13th April 2016 

Wed 20th April Parent’s meeting 

2.45pm All welcome 

Wed 18th May Oak Class trip 

30th May-3rd June HALF TERM 

Wed 29th June Sports Day 

Thurs 7th July Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 20th July Last day of Summer Term 

Leavers Service 

CLUBS 

Monday – Dance with 2Faced Dance 

Runs for 10 weeks; First 5 weeks from 18th April 

for Years R-2 and after half term 5 weeks for 

Years 3-6 

£10 

This club will not run on Monday 6th June. 

 

Tuesday-Gardening club 

12 weeks  

£24 

All years 

 

Wednesday-Art Club 

12 weeks 

£24 

All years 

 

Thursday-Fencing 

10 weeks 

£20 

Years 3-6, booking and payment up front  

essential, spaces limited. 
 

Thursday-Stay and Play 

12 weeks 

£20 

All years 

 

Please can you email me to confirm which 

club/s your child/ren would like to attend. 

Clubs are generally 12 weeks this time due to 

the length of this summer term. 

SWIMMING 

Swimming will start next week on  

Thursday (21st April) and continue for the 

rest of term to the 14th July. We will be 

leaving by 12.15pm and returning before 

the end of school. 

All children will need to bring full  

swimming kit and girls with long hair 

will need a swimming hat.  

Welcome back to the Summer Term!   I hope  

everyone had a delightful holiday and relaxing Easter 

break.  Over the holiday various people have been 

busy around school.  The playground markings on 

the front playground have been refreshed which the 

children have loved playing on this week.  The  

kitchen has been replaced and is now much easier 

for staff to serve lunch from and there is more  

cooking planned with the children this term.   Acorn 

class also now have a secure outdoor area so can 

have even more access to stimulating learning  

activities.  
 

The children have all returned full of enthusiasm and 

eagerness.  We are all very much looking forward to 

this Summer Term! 

Parent’s Meeting 

All Welcome – Next Wednesday (20th April - 
2:45pm) we are holding an informal Parent’s 
Meeting.  Benna Waites, Chair of Governors, 
has invited everyone to come and have a 
chat, ask questions and generally find out 

how the school is progressing. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 



Gold Award Winners 

Jenny Carden 

For outstanding effort in 

phonics activities. 

Monty Crocker 

For great work in maths. 

Austin Davies 

For advertising Roald Dahl books. 

Luke Wallwork 

For returning to school with 

a great attitude to his work. 

Mia Beagley 

For making a really good 

roly-poly bird. 

Isabella Staples 

For always putting lots of effort into 

her work. 

Rose Howells 

For being a truly brilliant cleaner.  

Thank you Rose! 

Sam Rimmington 

For having good ideas and 

for a good Crimean War 

report. 


